




















Montgomery County, Texas 
Budget Office 

501 North Thompson, Suite 405, Conroe, Texas 77301 

P. 0. Box 539, Conroe, Texas 77305

The Commissioners' Court 
Montgomery County, Texas 

Honorable Commissioners: 

August 29, 2018 

Amanda Carter 
Budget Officer 

Emily Fain 
Budget Analyst 

Transmitted herewith is the proposed budget of Montgomery County, Texas for the fiscal year October 1, 
2018, through September 30, 2019. The primary source of funding for county operations is the ad valorem 
property tax. The budget was prepared using a certified value after the freeze loss of $47,827,133,652 which 
resulted in the following Montgomery County 2018 ad valorem tax rate levy: 

Maintenance and Operations 
Debt Service 
Total Levied Rate 

.3423 cents per $100 valuation 

.1244 cents per $100 valuation 

.4667 cents per $100 valuation 

The 2018 total levied rate, which supports the 2019 budget, is the same as the preceding fiscal year. 

The proposed budget is prepared on a modified accrual basis and includes all elements required by Texas. The 
revenues were prepared and provided by the County Auditor's Office. The proposd budget includes revenues 
of $344,381,573 for the County and expenditures of $344,381,573 for the County. Annual budgets were 
prepared for the General Fund, all Special Revenue Funds except the Juvenile Probation Fund, and 
the County's Debt Service Fund. 

Readers of this document should be aware that Fiscal Year 2017 and 2018 amounts are included for 
comparison purposes only and may have slight differences due to rounding. These numbers have not been 
audited at the time of this publication and are subject to final adjustments. A proposed budget was filed with 
the County Clerk and on the County's Official website for public review. Additional copies of this document 
are available from the County Auditor and on the County's official website, and any questions should be 
directed to the Office of the County Auditor. 

The timely preparation of this document is the result of the efforts of many individuals. I want to express my 
thanks to all County departments for their assistance during the budget cycle. I also want to express my 
appreciation to the Emily Fain, my Budget Analyst, staff members in the County Auditor's Office for helping 
prepare the budget, and to IT for all their diligence in getting the budgets up on the website. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Amanda K. Carter 
Montgomery County Budget Officer 

AKC 
















































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































